LMJ;&

In Reply Refer To: NOV -
Docket: 50-298/89-06 3 1989

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: George A. Trevors
Division Manager - Nuclear Suppirt
P.0. Box 499
Columbus, Nehvacky 68602~0499

Gent iemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 6, 1989, in response to our letter
and Notice of Violation dated September 13, 198Y. We have reviewed your reply
and find it responsive to the concerns rafsed in our Notice of Violation. We
will review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future
inspection to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be

maintained.

Sincerely,

(*)£KIZﬁJ1TKUT\ , ‘fg@ﬂ‘

Janes L. Milhoan, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Bk
Nebraska Public Power District

ATTN: G. D. Watson, General Counsel
P.O. Box 499

Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Cocper Nuclear Station
ATTN: Guy R. Horn, Division
Manager of Nuclear Operations
P.0. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321

(cc's continued)
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Nebraska Fublic Power District -2~

Nebraska Department of Environmental
Control

ATTN: Dennis Grams, Director

P.0. Box 98922

Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-8922

Nemaha County Board of Commissioners
ATTN: Larry Bohlken, Chairman
Nemaha County Courthouse

1824 N Street

Auburn, Nebraska 68305

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Senior Resident Inspector
P.0. Box 218

Brownville, Nebraska 68321

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

ATTN: Regional Administrator, Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Department ot Health

Division of Radiological Health
ATTN: Harold Borchart, Director
301 Centennial Mall, South

P.0. Box 95007

Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-5007

Kansas Radiation Control Program Director
bcc to DMB (1ED4)

bcc with nonsafeguards portion of licensee's letter:
R. D. Martin, RA

DRP

Resident Inspector

Section Chief, DRP/C

Lisa Shea, RM/ALF

SEPS

DRS

MIS System

RIV File

RSTS Operator

Inspector

Section Chief

B. Beach

Project Engineer, DRP/C

P. 0'Conner, NRR Project Manager
G. Sanborn

J. Lieberman, OE
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Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: NPPD Response to Inspection Report 50-298/89-06
Cooper Nuclear Station
NRC Docket No. 50-298, DPR-46

Gentlemen:

This letter is written in response to your letter cated September 13, 1989,
subject "Notice of Violation (NRC Inspection Report 50-298/89-06)". Therein
you indicated that certain of our activities were in violation of NRC

requirements,

Attached are the statements of the violations and our responses in accordance
with 10CFR2.201.

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR Part 73.21, we request that the
attached report be treated as safeguards information and withheld from public

disclosure,

Should you have any questions regarding this response, please contact me or
G. R. Horn at the site.

Sincerely,
<2 ) alel~ %:’2:_
C. A. Trevors v

Division Manager
Nuclear Support

GAT:MDH:rg
Attachment

ce! %f;. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Regional Office, Region IV

NRC Resident Inspector
Cooper Nuclear Station

When separated from Enclosures.
Handle this Document as Decontrolied.
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Powerful Pride in Nebras




